October 9, 2015

Another busy week has flown by.
The students are really getting into the
swing of things and have been working
extremely hard. In math we have been
focusing on place value which the
students seem to be understanding well.
We have been studying citizenship and
government in social studies. Our
Journeys books have had some great
stories about family and neighbors. This
upcoming week we have our visit to
Pumpkin Town which should be a great
time for all. There will be some math and
science lessons that will tie into our trip
so be sure to ask your children all about
it. | have been sending home all the
classwork, homework, and projects that
we have done in school so remember to
take a look with your child and have
them explain what they are learning.

Hope you all have a lovely long weekend.

- Mark

UPCOMING EVENTS
12th: No School

October

October 14th: PumpkinTown with

Sagaponack School b

Way to go K-1, another fantastic week of fun
and learning. We learned many interesting
facts and information about fire safety at home
and in school. Ask your child for one fire safety
rule. We learned many things about the
firehouse and firemen who protect us every day
on out visit to the firehouse. We learned a fun
song about Christopher Columbus and created
hats to represent one of his three ships. In math
the Guppies worked with identification and
ordinal counting of numbers 5-7. The Rainbow
Fish and Belugas learned the different ways that
numbers can be broken up into. For example,
5=3+2 and 4+1 and 5+0 etc. In Reading the
Rainbow Fish read an informative story about
Dr. Seuss and his many fun books. The Belugas
read about a girl and her neighborhood. We
discussed the different places that we have in
our own neighborhood. | will be sending home
the textbook next week for your child to read
the story of the week to you. Please remember
to send the book back each night. Everyone
please practice your word cards daily.

Have an amazing nice long weekend!

Kelly

Emma Hand and
Shelby Casey




